
                      

 

 

 

Safe Space Training 

Sunday 21st January 

                                Marriott Hotel Portsmouth 

 

The County Training team are putting on three Level 2 Safe Space sessions 

on Sunday 21 January, 9.30am – 1pm. 

 

These sessions will be using the new Level 2 Safe Space materials. This is 

suitable for all leaders and assistant leaders who have not done the current 

Safe Space session (ie.in last three years).  

Everyone must do Level 1 Safe Space online on www.girlguiding.org.uk before 

coming to this session and bring their completion certificate with them. The 

online session takes about 45 minutes. You cannot be accredited with Level 2 

unless you have first done Level 1 online.  

Leaders on LQ have been sent separate invitations to these sessions. 

Unit leaders (those with LQ Module 4), and anyone with a Going Away With Qualification, 

should note that they will need to do Safe Space training to Level 3 (available at Region 

events in 2018) and that Level 2 must be done before attending a Level 3 session. 

 

To book a space please complete the attached booking form and send to Karen 
O’Connor - by e-mail to hantseastadm@outlook.com or by post to 10 Denewulf Close, 
Bishops Waltham SO32 1GZ. Closing date 18th December.  
Confirmation and further details will be sent to you by e-mail. Non-attendance once a 
place is booked will incur a cost equivalent to the hotel’s day delegate rate, which will 
be billed to your Division, who will then decide how to recoup this cost from you.  
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Safe Space Level 2 

Sunday 21st January ~ Marriott Hotel 

 Booking Form 

 
 
 
 

 

NAME  

 

 

ADDRESS  

 

 

 

 

TEL NO  

 

 

E-MAIL 

UNIT AND 
SECTION 

 

 

` 

MEMBERSHIP NUMBER 
 

DISTRICT 
AND/OR 
DIVISION 

 

EMERGENCY  
CONTACT  
DETAILS 

Name: 
 
Contact telephone number: 

 
Any special dietary or other requirements? 
 
 

 


